(Printed Pages 7) N

(201217)Roll No. .....

B.A. LL.B. - I Sem.

## NP-3344

# B.A. LL.B. Examination, Dec.-2017 GENERAL ENGLISH - I

(BL-101)

[Maximum Marks: 100 Time: Three Hours ]

Note: Attempt questions from all Sections as per instructions

### Section-A

## (Very Short Answer Questions)

Note: Attempt all the five questions of this Section. Each question carries 4 marks. Very short answer is required.  $4 \times 5 = 20$ 

- Change the narration of the following sentences:
  - (i) The teacher proposed to let him call rolls first.
  - (ii) He said, "Get out".

P.T.O.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

- My triend wished me that I might pass in first division.
- (IN) The fox said to the crow, "Please sing **ከማ** me a song".
- 2. Fell in the blanks with appropriate prepositions:
  - (i) He was born \_\_\_\_\_ January.
  - ্রণ A fan is \_\_\_\_ our head.
  - (iii) A police is running \_\_\_\_\_\_ the thief.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

- (iv) The child wept \_\_\_\_ 5 O' clock.
- Rewrite the following sentences, as directed:
  - (i) I have done this work. (Into Passive voice)
  - (ii) This work has been done by me. (Into Active voice)
  - (iii) He learns his lesson daily. (Into Interrogative Sentence)
  - (iv) Always respect yours elders. (Into Negative Sentence)

NP-3344\2

- Rewrite the following sentences, using the correct form of the word, given in brackets: (i) .\_\_\_ him again. (Call/called) Why did you \_\_\_\_ there? (go/went) (ii)
- 5. Correct the following sentences:
  - (i) Neither he not was there...
  - He is not only foolish also but lazy.
  - My book is as good yours (as)
  - (iv) The train is about to went now.

#### Section-B

## (Short Answer Questions)

Note: This section contains three questions, attempt any two questions. Each question carries 10 marks. Short answer is required. https://www.ccsustudy.com  $10 \times 2 = 20$ 

- 6. Write a Character sketch of William Folder.
- 7. Explain the following with reference to context:

"Justice is a machine that, when someone

NP-3344\3

4.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

P.T.O.

https://www.ccsustudy.con

https://www.ccsustudy.com

has once given it the starting push, rolls on of itself. Is this young man to be ground to pieces under this machine for an act which at the worst was one of weakness".

Punctuate the following paragraph: The fal mahal of Agra is famous all over the world'ft is built by shahjahan in the memory or the peloved queen munital mahalit is the glory and pinde of bidia has year in a college tour I want to agra by train to see it lound it more beautiful than I had heard or read about it.

#### Section-C

## (Detailed Answer Questions)

Note: This section contains five questions, attempt any three questions. Each ques-20×3≈60 tion carries 20 marks.

Golsworthy has 20 heroes and 20 villains. Amplify and illustrate.

NP-3344\4

- Summarize in your own words the arguments of frame in favour of Folder,
- 11. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below:
  Gandhi was of the view that handicrafts and cottage industries, particularly handloom weaving and hand-spinning, were the most effective corrective measures to control India's grinding poverty.

They could yield to villager a supplementary income during the dead months when there was little work for them to do in the fields. By reviving the spinning wheel Gandhi was seeking to encourage village industries and to reduce the import of British cloth, which he reckoned would loosen the grip of British capitalism.

Answer briefly the following questions:

4 each

(a) How could India's poverty be removed, according to Gandhi?

NP-3344\5

P.T.O.

- (b) Why did Gandhi revive the spinning wheel?
- (c) What were Gandhi's views with regard to handicrafts and cottage industries?
- (d) Give a suitable title to the given above passage.
- (e) Summarise the given above passage.
- Translate the following passage in Hindi:

  Health is the most valuable of all earthly possessions. Without it all the rest are worth nothing. To enjoy good health we should refrain from excess in eathing. We should eat moderately and not devour whatever we get.

  A little food is sufficient for us. Sound sleep comes of a light stomach. Such a man rises

early in the morning and is at ease with him-

NP-3344\6

self.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

13. Translate the following passage in English डॉक्टर जॉनसन एक निर्धन पुस्तक विकेता के पुत्र थे। वे अपपूर्व कि कि निर्धन पुस्तक विकेता के पुत्र थे। वे बहुत जिद्दी तथा धमण्डी थे। एक दिन उसके पिता की तिबयत ठीक नहीं थी। उन्होंने पुत्र से दुकान जाने के लिए कहा। जॉनसन को यह अच्छा नहीं लगा और उन्होंने अपने पिता से कह दिया कि वे नहीं जाएंगे। तब उनके पिता ने कहा, "यदि तुम अपने मिथ्या अभिमान के कारण अपने बीमार पिता को दुकान में जाने के लिए बाध्य कर सकते हो तो मुझे कुछ नहीं कहना है किन्तु मेरी मृत्यु के बाद तुम पास्ताओं।"

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com Whatsapp @ 9300930012 Send your old paper & get 10/-अपने पुराने पेपर्स भेजे और 10 रुपये पार्य, Paytm or Google Pay से

